
A  L A M P E  T O  G U I D E  Y O U R  P A T H  
Birthdays 

 
11/02-Lora Wright 

11/03-Alexis Ehrhardt 

11/05-Abbi Gatewood 

11/06-Michael Lampe 

11/09-Bill Michel 

11/12-Bob Springer 

11/15-Debbi Lynn 

11/19-Jennifer Lampe 

11/21-Ruth Stoddard 

11/22-Paul Ash 

11/23-Trevor Juracek 

 

Anniversaries 

 
11/03-Tom &  

       Dawne Votra 

11/13-Michael &  

       Jennifer Lampe 

11/19-TJ & Faith 

       Wright 

11/21-Charlie &  

       Edith Chambers 

G r a c e  L u t h e r a n  C h u r c h 
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Church E-mail Address: 
info@gracelutheranaurora.com 

Dear Members and 
Friends of Grace, 
      
     Our Plus One Ministry 
Team met on October 15 
and reviewed the respons-
es people gave to the 
questionnaire earlier this 
fall. The next step is to 
gather more information 
regarding some of the pos-
sibilities for ministry that 
people suggested. Mem-
bers of the Ministry Team 
are in the process of get-
ting information and we will 
meet again on November 
5. Members of the ministry 
team are: Byron Martin, 
Amy Garoutte, Pam Bowl-
ing, David Lampe and my-
self. Rev. Paul Peckman 
from Nixa is serving as our 
coach.  
     We have started a new 
Bible Study on Wednesday 
evenings entitled, One 
God, many gods. The 
course provides an oppor-
tunity to learn about the 
basic beliefs of 14 different 
world religions most of 
which are now present in 

America and to see how 
they differ from our Chris-
tian faith. Each week we 
will study a different reli-
gion so even if you have 
missed the first weeks I 
invite you to attend. If you 
have questions about the 
class,  please contact me. 
     An important Voters 
Meeting will occur right 
after church on November 
11. At that meeting we will 
elect officers, and adopt a 
budget for 2019. A copy of 
the proposed budget will 
be in your mailbox at 
church so everyone can 
look at it prior to the meet-
ing. If you are not a voting 
member, please consider 
attending the meeting and 
when the president asks if 
there are any new mem-
bers just let him know you 
want to become a voting 
member.  
     Our Thanksgiving Eve 
Service will be on Wednes-
day, November 21, at 7:00 
p.m.

 
 I encourage you to 

make this special service a 
part of your Thanksgiving 
celebrations.  Better yet, 
invite a friend or neighbor 
to attend with you.  Amid 
all the other things that go 
on around Thanksgiving 
letôs pause and give thanks 
to God whose blessings to 
us are new every day.  
     This year Advent begins 
on December 2 and our 

Midweek Advent Services 
will be on Wednesday eve-
nings, December 5, 12, & 
19 at 7:00 p.m. I am still 
working on a theme for 
these services but will 
have it in next monthôs 
newsletter.  
     Also toward the end of 
this month you can expect 
to again see an Angel Tree 
in the entry to our church. 
The Outreach Committee 
is still organizing this pro-
ject but we know we will 
need individuals who are 
willing to request Thrivent 
Action Grants to help us 
with this effort. (If you 
havenôt applied for an Ac-
tion Grant but are willing to 
do so, please contact Pam 
Bowling or me.)  Watch for 
more information about our 
Angel Tree in the weekly 
bulletin and email updates 
toward the end of the 
month.   
     If you have any 
thoughts or questions 
about what our congrega-
tion is doing or how we can 
strengthen our ministry in 
this community, please 
contact me at any time. 
(417-366-3597 or 
klampe@mid-
southlcms.com).  Godôs 
blessings to each of you.  
 
In Christ, 
Pastor Ken Lampe 
 

The LWML is still 
collecting bar codes 
from Best Choice 
products.  However, 
we are no longer col-
lecting Campbell 
soup labels or Box-
tops for Education.   



 

 

 

  
 
 
 H A P P E N I N G S  A T  G R A C E 

P a g e  2 N E W S L E T T E R 

GOOD NEWS!  We now have a new multi -function machine (copier, printer, etc.) 

for use.  As you can see, we have the option of printing and copying in color.  

The 5th Sunday Friendship lunch was held on  
September 30th.  As always the food was delicious 
and enjoyed by all who attended. 

The Car Show 

was held at  

Oak Park on 

October 6th.  

The weather 

was good and 

everyone 

that helped 

had a great 

time. 


